
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Amy Winters, HMS Principal  
DATE: March 13, 2017 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment 
 
5th = 95 6th = 92  7th = 91 8th = 94 Total: 372 (-1) 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
172 students (46.1%) were represented at parent-teacher conferences.  
 
Last year at this time we had 36.3% parent attendance.  
 
Winter MAP Data 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
Math Highlights – 5/6th grades were very close to making their projected growth and both 
7/8th grade did make projected growth. The school is focusing on teaching the new math 
curriculum, Eureka, to fidelity and will continue doing so. We should continue to see the 
trends in math growth improve.  
 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
Reading Highlights – Both 5th and 7th grade grew well beyond their projected growth 
which is a great sign of student improvement. We are looking more closely at individual 
students who may have grown less to see what we can do to boost their growth by the end 
of the year. Both 6th and 8th grade did not meet their projected growth so we are looking at 
incorporating new reading strategies into everyday instruction and 6th grade will be focusing 
on remediation skills during their 7th period study skills classes.  



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Language Highlights – Again 5th and 7th grade both grew well above their projected 
growth which is excellent and 8th grade almost met the projected growth mark. The 6th 
grade is still low so we will be looking at incorporating the Shurley Method grammar 
program into the curriculum next year. This is the same program used in the elementary and 
5th grade.  
 
 


